MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Greenways Commission

Peter Colingant Chair

When he feet.

Peter Calingaert, Chair

SUBJECT:

Transportation Improvement Program

DATE:

March 23, 2005

The Commission noted the importance of the TIP to the Greenway program and voted unanimously (6-0) to recommend that the current funding through the MPO-DA program be retained. This funding includes:

- \$720,000 for the Morgan Creek Trail
- \$624,000 for the Dry Creek Trail
- \$640,000 for the Upper Booker Creek Trail

In addition, the Commission recommends that the Bolin Creek Trail project from Airport Road to Estes Drive Extension be elevated as high on the list as possible so that the possibility is increased that funds would be available by the time the trail is ready for construction.

Voting yes were: Peter Calingaert (Chair), Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Sarah Bergmann, Jim Earnhardt, Mary Ann Freedman, and Glenn Parks